
 

 
 
 

CALL FOR SITES 
 

We have listened to local people in Marlborough (including Manton), Mildenhall, Preshute 
and Savernake and know what their land requirements are and these findings have been 
backed up with professional research and analysis. 
 
Do you own or know of land which is potentially suitable for development for affordable 
housing, additional car parking, formal sports and recreational facilities, a new medical 
centre and a new cemetery?  If so, we want to hear from you!  
 
We are now contacting landowners, developers and agents and want to make sure that we 
reach all those with an interest in developing land to meet our needs.      
 

A map of the Marlborough Neighbourhood Area can be found on our website 
www.manp.co.uk 

 
If you are interested in proposing a site for consideration, please contact Shelley Parker, 
Town Clerk/Secretary of the Steering Group for the Marlborough Area Neighbourhood Plan 
(MANP) by 4pm on Monday, 17 December 2018.  Once we have details (simple map 
showing the site, ownership, etc.) we can then consider a site’s suitability for inclusion in our 
Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
 

PLEASE ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO: 
Mrs S A Parker, 

Secretary to MANP 
c/o Marlborough Town Council 

5 High Street 
Marlborough 

SN8 1AA 
townclerk@marlborough-tc.gov.uk 

01672 512487 

http://www.manp.co.uk/
mailto:townclerk@marlborough-tc.gov.uk

